
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Vietnam Veterans Day March on August 18 
 

Friday, August 12, 2016. 
 

Dear Parent, Caregiver, Grandparent,  
 
Your child has been selected to participate in the Vietnam Veterans’ 50 Year Anniversary March, commemorating the 
the Vietnam War. The March will take place on Thursday, August 18. Our 5 School Leaders will be attending, together 
with all Semester 1 and 2 Class SRC Representatives. 
 
Students will be mustering at the school (10.20am) and marching down the main street of Merimbula, to attend the 
War Memorial on Beach Street for a service at 11am. The service will be similar to that held on Anzac Day. 
 
Students should return to school by recess (1.25pm). 
 
Your child MUST wear full school uniform, including their hat. Students should also bring a water bottle. 
 
Regards, 
Lisa Kellaway – Coordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Vietnam Veterans Day March on August 18 – Permission Note 
 

Please return to the office or complete via School Stream by Wednesday, August 17 – 9am 
 

Dear Mrs Kellaway, 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ of class ____________ to participate in 

the Vietnam Veterans’ 50 Year Anniversary March on Thursday August 18. 

I also understand that this is a public event and that my child may be photographed for the local Newspaper, school, 

Sapphire Coast Learning Community and their related Facebook pages or web sites. 

 

Parent/Carer Name: __________________________________ Signature: _________________ Date: _____________ 


